From: The Levitts i @zmail.com>

Sent: January 20, 2021 3:34 PM
To: mayor@westgrey.com; deputymayor@westgrey.com; bhamilton@westgrey.com;

rhergert@westgrey.com; dhutchinson@westgrey.com; gshea@westgrey.com;

stownsend@westgrey.com

Cc: Lorelie Spencer <Ispencer@westgrey.com>; |johnston@westgrey.com
Subject: Minor Variance Application A06.2020

Good Afternoon West Grey Council Members,

Our Minor Variance file (A06.2020) was deferred at the Committee of Adjustment meeting held on
Monday January 181 until proof of lot lines could be provided.

Despite the Grey County GIS being used as a guideline for lot lines in Grey County for most Public
Planning and Committee of Adjustment applications, | was disappointed that it was not used in
consideration of our application. The County GIS clearly shows the lot lines and generally has a small
window of error. It was also frustrating that the instructions did not match the functionality of the
meeting. There was no ‘raise hand’ feature and instead the only option was to unmute yourself and
interrupt in hopes to speak. | would have liked the opportunity to respond further to the objections
and did not get the opportunity. By-law enforcement came onsite twice and measured and was very
specific in the measurements which | could have added if given the chance to speak at the meeting.

We have now had an emergency survey of our property (at a substantial cost to us) and can provide
proof of lot lines as well as proof of the location of the shed in question.

We are respectfully asking for our application to be considered at the next scheduled Council or
Committee of Adjustment meeting due to time restrictions that were noted in the meeting.

Thank you for your consideration,
Brett and Jerri-Lynn Levitt

- Grey Road 12

Markdale, ON
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